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New Brunswick Wrestlers Headed to Russia  
 
 

Fredericton – September 5, 2015 
 
 
Three New Brunswick wrestlers have been invited by the Russian Wrestling Federation to take part in the 
Mining Glory International Wrestling Tournament. The event will take place from September 8th to 10th, 
2015, in Kemerovo, Russia and will feature wrestlers from 20 different nations.  
 
David Gillis, Shawn Daye-Finley, and Grayson St-Laurent, all from the Black Bears Wrestling Club in 
Fredericton, New Brunswick, will wrestle in the event. Following the competition the trio will remain in the 
region to train with the local wrestlers from the Kuzbass Wrestling Club. Mike Lidstone, of Sackville, Nova 
Scotia, will accompany the group as a coach.  
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Lutte New Brunswick Wrestling 
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